
Dear Committee Members, 
 
I am writing to inform you of my concern regarding the 
proposals for the "Anti Terrorism Bill 2005". 
 
These proposals appear to contravene the principle, 
established by the Magna Carta and subsequent laws, 
that people accused of a crime should be given a fair 
trial.   
 
Regards, 
 
 
Adrian Pellas-Rice 
 
 
   
 




